
 

 
 
 
Molina Healthcare EAPG Update 
For Hospitals in Molina’s Medicaid Network

For claims not impacted by the non-CPT/HCPC code issue, Molina Healthcare has started 
releasing claims through the EAPG grouper to pay in accordance with the new methodology. 
This accounts for a majority of hospital claims with dates of service on or after Aug. 1, 2017 that 
have been received to date. 
 
For claims impacted by the non-CPT/HCPC code issue, Molina Healthcare is developing a 
process to begin manually pricing these claims with dates of service on or after Aug. 1, 2017 
that have been received to date. Upon receipt of the fix to the EAPG logic we will deploy this 
into our claims processing system by mid-September. This will provide the necessary time for a 
thorough review and testing of the 3M update. Any remaining claims will be processed at that 
time. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Provider Services at (855) 322-4079 or email 
OHEAPGQuestions@MolinaHealthcare.com. 
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